
Here are just a FEW of 
the many children who 
wait for the privilege of 
clean water!  And your 
Transylvania Presbytery 
Living Waters for the 
World team is going to 
make it happen! 

These children live in the village of Pomuch, in the Yucatan peninsula of 
Mexico.  They are wonderfully joyful and intelligent, but lack of access to 
clean water often means illness and subsequent absence from school, and 
lack of opportunity to develop their God-given potential.   

As soon as the COVID situation (both here in the USA and in Mexico) 
permits, our team plans to enter into a covenant with the Presbyterian 
Church there, for the purpose of creating a water purification system that 
will supply their homes, schools and clinic with safe water.   

Would you like to be a part of this amazing ministry?  If so, there is a place 
for you – as an active participant, as a financial supporter, or as a pray-er 
for the success of the project.  You are needed and welcome! 

For more information, contact Joanie Lukins (859-583-5990). 

5g


